
 

 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 7th March 

Hi Everyone,   

Happy World Book Day! 

Everyone looked amazing this morning dressed in their pyjamas – the rain didn’t dampen our spirits (or our 

slippers!) as we celebrated our favourite bedtime stories. The children have been busy in activities all day, 

listening and reading and sharing our books. Check our Twitter feed to see the fun we have been having 

and catch up on the latest Crossflatts World Book Day news. 

Our next PTA meeting will be at 8:50am on Friday 8th March in school. Please do come along and meet our 

new co-chairs Mrs Brewis and Mrs Wilkinson. They have many great ideas and events planned in for the 

next term and would greatly appreciate your help and support. If you can lend an hour or two, please do 

come along or see details on the attached welcome letter on how to get involved. 

Can we please remind parents, for the safety of our children, not to park or wait on the yellow zig zag lines 

at the front of school. Police are currently patrolling the area as vehicles have been causing an obstruction. 

Next Friday is Comic Relief day. Children may come to school in non-uniform and make a donation of your 

choosing on the day. Again, look out for news and updates on the day on our Twitter feed as no doubt the 

teachers will have a few surprises up their sleeves! 

Safeguarding  

Screen time is an issue that is always in the news. Here are some interesting statistics to think about: 

 

Further details from the RCPCH survey can be found on the following website – 

https://www.rcpch.ac.uk/screen_time  

https://www.rcpch.ac.uk/screen_time


 

 

 

Attendance: 

Here are last week's figures: 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

96.1% 84.9% 96.4% 96.5% 96.56% 98.1% 97.5% 98.1% 

 

There were 7 children late for school last week. (Before registration closed at 9am) and 4 children later than 

9am 

 

Mrs Bennett will be back with us next week and is looking forward to seeing everyone. 

Kind regards  

Crossflatts Senior Leadership Team 

Headteacher 

 

 


